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June 19 – CSC Meeting – 7:00 pm
         20 – Grade 8 Graduation–5:00 pm @ Stonehaven Hall
         27 – Last Day of school – Full Day
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VIRTUE: HONESTY

“HOW LUCKY I AM THAT MAKES SAYING GOODBYE SO HARD” 
- WINNIE THE POOH

Notre Dame needs
 LUNCH TIME SUPERVISORS

We are looking to fill these important PAID positions for
the new school year. If you or someone you know has an

hour of time (11:15-12:15) and would like to do this important
job at our school please reach out to the office and put

your name forward. 

Thank you to the friends and
families of Notre Dame CES. Your

generosity helped raise over
$2300 for the Heart and Stroke
Foundation helping to discover

life saving technologies to people
who have heart conditions. 

We are grateful.

Congratulations to LEO M.
our first winner of the Notre
Dame Annual Spelling Bee.
This grade 3 student stood

with courage and
confidence against other
students from gr. 3-8 and
came out the winner. We

couldn’t be more proud of
the excitement this brought

and thank all the coaches
and Ms. Konecny for

organizing.

It is that time of year when we need to say
goodbye to some of the amazing staff that

makes Notre Dame the great place it is.
The following will be moving on to new

chapters:
Ms. Iorio

Ms. DeLa Cueva
Ms. LaPorte
Ms. Annand
Ms. Sorrento
Ms. Bianchi

Ms. Ciavarella
Ms. Day

Ms. DiSabatino
Ms. Coronas
Ms. Carrera
Ms. Candito
Ms. Lemme

Ms. Khan

A special good bye to our retirees
who will go and start a new

chapter. We couldn’t thank you
enough for all that you’ve done

for NDE.

Mrs. Kennedy
Mrs. Frasca

Mr. Carnaffan We want to wish our gr. 8 graduates
all the blessings and love as they

leave the halls of NDE and enter a
new chapter. May they always feel

the love and support that the village
of our community gave them.

Wishing you all the 
very best!

During these hot
days please ensure
your child comes
to school with a
refillable water

bottle to help keep
your child

hydrated and
safe.
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